Annual Town Meeting 2023

The Integrated Care Board is now fully operational with an oversight of health and care services. This is intended to join up the five NHS Trusts with the County Council Adult Services and the Chilldrens’ Team. Other health and care providers such as GPs and District Councils are also included.

A new cycle and pedestrian bridge has been installed across the Gog Brook providing a safer route to school for both Aylesford and Newburgh pupils.  Cycle and footpath improvements have been made in St Nicholas Park and elsewhere.  A debate continues on a safe crossing for Europa Way.  

The Town Centre Preferred Options plan is progressing with one third of projects completed and one third underway. This plan was agreed in 2013 after four year consultation with stakeholders.  It includes 20 projects for town centre buildings.

The contractor is on site at Warwick Station to install lifts. Competition is expected this year.

The Police and Crime Panel are monitoring progress on the HMI for Constabulary requirement for improvement.  The demerger with West Mercia has caused substantial costs.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The consultation on St Johns junction on has been completed and the outcome will be published in due course.

The Flood Risk Management team are requiring detailed information from developers when planning applications are submitted.

A review of car parking in Warwick is underway and a public consultation will take place.  
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